


NOTICE ON PUBLIC HEARING FOR BELVIDERE TOWNSHIP PARK DISTRICT BUDGET
THE BELVIDERE TOWNSHIP PARK DISTRICT will hold a public hearing on the 13th day of
December, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. The hearing will be held at the Historic Baltic Mill, 920 West Lincoln,
Belvidere, Illinois. The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on the
tentative operating budget and Ordinance No. 22-12-13A Annual Budget and Appropriation Ordinance for FY 2023. A final hearing and action on the budget and ordinance will be taken immediately thereafter. A copy of the operating budget and Ordinance No. 22-12-13A is available for viewing at the Administrative Office, located at 1006 West Lincoln Avenue, Belvidere during regular business hours.
								Mary Marquardt
								Board Secretary
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